
Heath Mount Primary
School Newsletter

12TH SEPTEMBER 2025

Dear Parents/Carers

We’ve had a really good week in school, and it’s been lovely to see the children
settling back into routines and engaging so positively with their learning.
All of the children have now been assessed for reading using our new Accelerated
Reader (AR) scheme, which will help us support and challenge them in their reading
journey. Please continue to read regularly at home with your children - it makes
such a difference!
Next week, we’re excited to welcome parents to our KS1 Phonics Workshop on
Tuesday morning.

IMPORTANT DATES

Tuesday 16  September - th

RWI & Reading Workshop and Open
Phonics lesson
Tuesday 16  September -th

Year 3 trip to Gurdwara
Monday 22  September -nd

E- Safety workshops 9.30am & 2.30pm
Tuesday 23  September -rd

EYFS Stay & Read     8.35am - 8.50am
Year 4 Stay & Read   8.35am - 8.50am
Wednesday 24  September -th

KS2 Reading workshop and open reading
session at 9.00am
Thursday 25  September -th

School Photographs
Monday 29  September -th

Year 5 trip to Mary Arden’s Farm
Thursday 9  October -th

Whole School Open Day 10.00am & 5.oopm
Thursday 16  October -th

EYFS Open Day 10.00am & 5.00pm

Please arrive at 9.00am to learn
more about Read Write Inc. (RWI)
and how we teach reading at Heath
Mount. At 9.30am, you’ll have the
opportunity to join your child’s class
and watch a live phonics session.
We’re really looking forward to
seeing you there!
We also want to share an important
E-Safety message. Our Parent
Workshop will be held on Monday
22nd at 9.00am, with a repeat
session at 2.30pm. Please do join us
- keeping our children safe online is
a shared priority.
Thank you for your continued
support. It’s lovely to be back and
we’re looking forward to a positive
and successful year ahead.
Have a wonderful weekend!

Mrs Samuel
Headteacher






